
  
 

 

CHAIRMAN: Dick Parsley     VICE CHAIRMAN: Alan Waller 

COMMITTEE:  FOUNDATION 

COUNCIL AND BUSINESS MEETING DATE: 8th September 2020 

KEY PROJECTS: 
• Recycle books, CDs and DVDs through Ziffit - ongoing 

• Individual commitment to support our Foundation - ongoing 

• Hydrotherapy support for polio survivors – each Thursday (Suspended) 
• Bonus Ball – ongoing 

• Promoting End Polio Now. World Polio Day on 24th October –  
 

UPDATES SINCE LAST REPORT: 
 

• The Bonus Ball has continued during the period of meeting virtually. To date the total sum 
pledged is £390, of which £195 plus donated winning is destined for our donation to the 
APF. 

• My thanks to the member who has elected to become a sustaining member of 
Foundation by submitting a standing order and to another who has made a one-off 
contribution. Commitment from other members would be welcome. 

• To date I have orders for 15 packs of Polio Christmas cards. I shall be seeking any further 
orders before the closing date in mid-October. 

• My holiday booked with Rivera Travel for September has been re-scheduled to 
September 2021 so the travel refund will not come until year 21-22. 

 

RESOURCES / SUPPORT REQUIRED:  
 

• Individual commitment to donate to our giving to the Annual Programme Fund.  

• Continued support for the weekly bonus ball. 

• Please bring in your unwanted books, CDs and DVDs for the Ziffit experiment. The items 
need to be in good condition please. 

• Help will be required with the hydrotherapy programme when it restarts. Please see the 
circulating list of dates and support the programme where you can. 

• Claim your Rotary refunds when first booking and holiday travel with Rivera Travel 

 

Taken to Council: 8th September 2020 

 

Dick Parsley                  4th September 2020 


